
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 24th March 2023 

This week we have read ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and did lots of different activities. As a 

class, we have created our own giant beanstalk to go on display. We have all decorated a leaf, 

using paint, glitter, pens, tissue paper, crayons and more to add to the beanstalk! The display 

is going up soon so keep your eyes peeled!  

We have had the best day at our Traditional Tale Dress up Day! We loved ALL of the 

children’s wonderful costumes and was lovely to see them so eager to tell their friends what 

book they are from! We went on a book hunt outside before doing some quiet reading. A video 

will be posted soon with lots of pictures!  

Next week, we are celebrating Easter before we finish for the end of term. Our last day at 

Nursery is Thursday 30th March!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Mason M for 

trying really hard to follow our Golden Rules. 

He has been super helpful during tidying up 

time and joining in on the carpet.  

Dolphin (morning children): Mollie for always 

being kind and caring to her peers. Also, for 

your fantastic work in phonics on Wednesday 

– I was so impressed!   

Whale (afternoon children): Kishana for 

always putting a smile on her teacher’s face 

and being happy at Nursery – keep it up!     

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use of See-Saw!  

Please keep checking see-saw regularly 

as this is our form of communication with 

you at home.  We are using see-saw to 

create an online journal for the children 

that stays with them through their 

school journey. We are uploading a 

written observation fortnightly alongside 

videos, pictures, letters and any 

important information!  


